MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN
ROCKLIN TEACHERS PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION AND THE
‘ ROCKLIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

June 15, 2011

The Rocklin Teachers Professional Association (RTPA) and the Rocklin Unified
School District (District) agree to update and revise the current RTPA Agreement for
the 2011-2012 academic year to reflect the change in insurance carriers from Central
Valley Trust (CVT) to School’s Insurance Group (SIG).

Upon approval by the District and RTPA leadership, the changes will be implemented
with an effective date of October 1, 2011.

1. Remove reference to Central Valley Trust and replace it with reference to
School’s Insurance Group in Article XVI, Section 1 of the current agreement.
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Barbara Scott, RTPA President Kevin Brown, Superintendent




